
 

 

 

Hydro One Representative Doug Mellon, and Inwood Fire Chief Rob 

Howlett (and Hydro One employee) present a cheque for $10,000 

from Hydro One, to Don McGugan, Mayor of Brooke Alvinston, Janet 

Denkers, Clerk Administrator and Wayne Deans, Inwood Rec Board 

member for the new playground equipment in Inwood. 

 


